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New member ID cards 
 
On October 20, 2021, Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield (Anthem) will issue new Anthem member ID cards 

to all Healthy Indiana Plan (HIP) and Hoosier Healthwise members due to a change on the front of the ID card. 
We have removed the Anthem ID and replaced it with the state recipient identification (RID) number, which is 

now called the Member ID.  
 
Providers may now submit claims for HIP and Hoosier Healthwise members using the Member ID. 


